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I write to urge you to prioritize adopting the Advanced Clean Cars2 and Advanced Clean Trucks
program that will increase the number of zero emission vehicles on our New Mexico streets.
Electric vehicles reduce air pollution, period. In fact, the American Lung Association has found that
cleaner car standards are among the best tools we have to fight climate change and ensure our air is
breathable, and that our environment is habitable and sustainable throughout our lives and most
importantly, for future generations. We have a small window of time to institute as many
climate-improving measures as possible and the ACC2 and ACT programs will be essential to keep
New Mexicans' air safe and clean. There's really no downside to adopting this.


